
Basis and Purpose:  Electronic Wage Report  

To improve efficiency and accuracy, the UI Division proposes to require that all employers submit wage 

reports electronically. As of 2017, more than 75 percent of employers currently submit wage reports 

electronically, and doing so increases the accuracy of the data submitted by the employer and reduces 

the UI staff time required to process the reports. The proposed rules include methods for an employer 

to request a waiver to submitting electronic wage reports. 

 


